
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
MCCABE UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT  

ENTERING INTO AN ENERGY SERVICES AGREEMENT  
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the intention of the Governing Board of McCabe Union Elementary 
School District to consider entering into an energy services agreement for the implementation 
and maintenance of certain energy-related improvements and to consider entering into an 
energy financing agreement for the funding of specific energy-related improvements to District 
Facilities pursuant to the terms of Government Code section 4217.10 - 4217.18. 
 
The time and place set for the public hearing on the intention of the Governing Board 
McCabe Union Elementary School District to consider entering into the Agreement is 
Tuesday, November 14th, 2023, at 5:00 PM or as thereafter as practical, at Corfman Gym 
Classroom located at 701 W. McCabe Road, El Centro, CA 92243. At such time the testimony of 
all interested persons for or against the proposed Agreement will be heard. Any protest 
pertaining to the regularity or sufficiency of the proceedings shall be in writing and shall clearly 
set forth the irregularities and defects to which the objection is made. Any written protest shall 
be filed with the Clerk of the Board on or before the time set for the hearing. The District may 
waive any irregularities in the form of content of any written notice and, at the hearing, may 
correct minor defects in the proceedings. Written protests may be withdrawn, in writing, at any 
time before the conclusion of the hearing.  
 
The District Board Packet is available for public viewing at the McCabe Union Elementary School 
District office at 701 W. McCabe Road, El Centro, CA 92243, on the Friday prior to a regularly 
scheduled board meeting.  

 
Dated 10/28/2023 by Mary Kay Monson, Superintendent, McCabe Union Elementary School 
District. 
 
 
 
 
 


